Meritorious Service"



Glee began bowling in 1963. This is her 42nd year as a member of the Harford County Women's Bowling Association. This season marks her 25th consecutive year as a Director on the Board. Although Glee moved to upstate New York a year and a half ago she still makes most of the HCWBA meetings and still performs her duties on whatever committees she has been assigned. Glee still substitutes in our leagues and bowls in our tournaments.

She has worked, and still works the Check-In Desk for all of our tournaments and has done so for the last 15

years. She has greeted bowlers with a welcoming smile and has welcomed bowlers from all over Maryland (from the Check-In Desk), when Harford County hosts the Maryland State Events.

Having been a Lane Representative for Harford Lanes, Bel Air Bowl, and Forest Hill Lanes, she has helped other committees out by delivering Posters, Pin Dust Newsletters, Entry Forms and etc. to those Bowling Centers.

Glee worked many of our Casino Nights. She was good at selling tickets tor whatever events and projects we had, and would help others sell their tickets.

Her other committee work:
Minute Review -Chairman & Member
Lane Certification -Member
Secretary of the Year -Chairman & Member
Ways & Means -Chairman
Auditing for Local & State Tournaments -Chairman & Member
Awards -Member
BVL -Chairman & Member
Finance & Budget -Chairman & Member
Hall of Fame -Member
Legislative -Chairman & Member

Policy & Procedure -Chairman & Member nominating -Member Special Projects -Member Participation Gifts for State Tournament -Member Scorekeeping forAll State Events - Member

In her leagues she has served as President, Vice President and Sgt-At-Arms and was on many Banquet and Prize Committees.

Having perpetuated the good and welfare of the Harford County Women's Bowling Association, we are proud to induct Glee DuBree into our Hall of Fame for Meritorious Service.